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Vehicle Stolen, Another Recovered
(KMZA)--The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Department has launched an
investigation after a pickup truck was stolen from a rural Baileyville location and
another stolen vehicle recovered.

The Sheriff’s Office says sometime Monday between 4 and 7 p.m. an unknown
person took a 2013 Chevy Silverado 2500 HD pickup from a location about 1 ¾
miles southwest of Baileyville.   The pickup is red in color.  

Found at the location was an abandoned Chevy Impala that had been reported
stolen from Topeka.

Inside the stolen Impala was a temporary tag that had been reported stolen from
Washington County, Kansas.

The Sheriff’s Office says the investigation into the series of thefts is continuing.
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